
 

Cadmore News 
Friday 26th June 2020 

Dear parents and carers, 

I would like to start our newsletter with a huge WELL DONE to Isabella who raised just over £1000 for the 

Wycombe Homeless Charity. Her parents are understandably very proud; as are we too.  

This week we saw the return of pupils in years 4 and 5 who joined 

Bubble 3. They have settled in well and have demonstrated an 

excellent attitude to their learning. Next week we see the return of 

years 2, 3 and remaining year 4’s who will make a new bubble – Bubble 

2. 

Two of our bubbles (Bubble 1 and Bubble 3) are now full, however we 

do have a couple of spaces left in Bubble 2 for children in years 2, 3 and 

4 only. 

As always, this is a first come first served basis. If you have a child in 

years 2, 3 or 4 and would like a space, please contact me at 

head@cadmoreendschool.org  

In the meantime, we will continue to closely monitor the Government and Buckinghamshire County Council 

guidance and, if possible, we would expand the group sizes. 

The Government has spoken about what they perceive classes to look like in September. Rest assured we will 

endeavour to return to as much normality as safely possible and in line with Government guidance. Having 

small class sizes is a huge help! I will keep you updated. 

Staffing 

I am pleased to announce that the staffing structure for September has been finalised with a strong team of 

experienced and dedicated teachers.  

Ms Jeeti Sehra will be joining us in September as our new Senior Teacher and class teacher of Class Two. Ms 

Sehra is an outstanding practitioner with extensive knowledge and experience working in EYFS and KS1.  

Ms Sehra is currently working as an Advanced Sills Teacher; developing teachers’ skills within the classroom. 

She also has extensive experience in leadership and I look forward working alongside Ms Sehra going forward. 

Class 4 will welcome back a familiar face – Mrs Louise Alvarez. Mrs Alvarez will job share with Mrs Whayman-

Bailey teaching every Friday. For those who are new to Cadmore End School, Mrs Alvarez joined shortly after I 

started in September 2017 and supported the school through a successful OFSTED.  She is an outstanding 

practitioner who is very much loved by her pupils. Mrs Alvarez left June 2019 to have her first child. 

By the time children return in September, it’s likely that they would have had 23 weeks of disrupted learning. 

The Governors and I though, are extremely confident that our team of dedicated teachers with the support of 
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our support staff, will identify and rapidly close gaps in the children’s learning. More importantly, they will 

regain their thirst for learning and love of school life. 

Staffing structure:   

Class 1 – Mrs Croft (Monday – Wednesday), Miss Butler (Thursday and Friday) Mrs Hazell and Mrs Maughan 

Class 2 – Ms Sehra (Tuesday – Friday) and Mrs Groom (Monday) 

Class 3 – Miss Holmes and Mrs Pattison 

Class 4 – Mrs Wheyman-Bailey (Monday – Thursday), Mrs Alvarez (Friday) and Mrs Caine 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  
Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 


